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Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 

From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Sent: 

To: 

Subject: your comments in case 2009-00549 - Louisville Gas & Electric Co. rates 
Dear Dr. Perkildsen-Eadens: 

Saturday, March 06, 201 0 11 :49 AM 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & Electric 
Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's review as it considers 
this matter. As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549. Please cite it in any 
future correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be readily directed to the 
case file. 

Thank you again for your interest. 

Andrew Melnykovych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Friday, March 05, 2010 4:43 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: W: LG&E Rate Increase, Case # 2009-00549 

From: Nayda Terkildsen[SMTP:N.TERKlL@HOTMAlL.COM] 
Sent: Friday, March 05, 201 0 4r41:42 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: LG&E Rate Increase, Case # 2009-00549 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

To Whom It May Concern 

I am writing in protest of LG&E's proposed rate hike (case #2009-00549). 

Since LG&E was aquired by Eon-U.S. they have used every possible excuse and ploy 
to  raise and attempt to  raise their rates. Are already economically beleaguered 
Kentuckians to  be held captive to every whim of  a mutli-national corporation 
that cares little about the Bluegrass state and her people and a great deal about 
increasing profita bi I ity? NO! 

The Kentucky Public Service Commission needs to step up and do the right thing 
by protecting Kentucky and her citizens. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Nayda R. Terkildsen-Eadens 
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